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Ashcroft Surgery, Newlands Way, Eccleshill, Bradford BD10 OJE; Tel: 01274 612279 
Drs:- R Mehay, A Khan, S Krishnan, E Hamblin, P Sandhu, J Dhillon

Dear 
There are just a couple of things that we need to remind you of before you leave us.  Below is a short list of things that you need to complete before your last day:
1) Please ensure that you have filed all your blood results
2) Ensure that your document inbox is empty

3) Ensure that all your tasks are completed – if this will not be possible please speak to your trainer who will advise you as to what to do with them

4) Ensure that you leave your doctors bag, Ipod and any leads you may have had with either Chris or Carole on your last day.
If any of the above things will not be possible for some reason, please do talk to either your trainer, Chris or Carole and they will be happy to help and advise on what to do.
As your time at Ashcroft comes to an end, we wanted to tell you that it has been a pleasure to have you here with us and we hope that you have enjoyed your time here with us.
We would like to wish you all the very best of luck with whatever the future holds for you.
Good luck and best wishes and thank you for being part of our team.
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